STATE OF INDIANA)

                            SS)

COUNTY OF CLAY
)

Marshall Nuckolls, Drainage Board President, opened the Clay County Drainage Board meeting on December 4th, 2023.  Members present were Marshall Nuckolls, Paul Sinders, Bryan Allender and Marty Heffner. Also attending was Eric Somheil, Attorney for the Board. Patricia Foxx made a record of the following proceedings to wit:
Motion to approve the November 6th, 2023 minutes was made by Marty Heffner and seconded by Bryan Allender. Motion carried 4-0. 
IN THE MATTER OF OLD BUSINESS
Vernon has not heard back from the Greene County Surveyor concerning his e-mail to him that Paul Sinders would be the representative for Clay County in regards to the Howesville Ditch. 
Marshall updated the Board that the job posting for the District Technician for the Soil and Water Conservation Office will be in the newspaper.
IN THE MATTER OF NEW BUSINESS

No new business
IN THE MATTER OF ADJOURNMENT

There being no other business Paul Sinders made a motion to adjourn and seconded by Marty Heffner.  Motion carried 4-0.
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Clay County Auditor
